
Important meal distribution information 
from Neshaminy School District 

As you may already know, until further notice, all children are eligible for a free breakfast 
and lunch while attending school. 

Please also know that beginning Friday, October 9, 2020, Neshaminy will begin serving 
pick-up meals only on Fridays.  All who come to get a meal will get three breakfast meals 
and three lunches for each child under 18 in the family.  These meals are for the next week 
on days the children are not in school – either Monday, Wednesday and Friday or Tuesday, 
Thursday, and Friday, depending if your children are on the red or blue team schedule. 

If your student is enrolled in the all-virtual option (Plan D), please tell that to the Food 
Services staff at the distribution site and you will be given meals for the entire week.  

If you have any questions about these changes or the meal plans, please contact the staff 
at your child's school. 

Distribution	sites:	Tawanka	ES,	Poquessing	MS,	Herbert	Hoover	ES,	Carl	Sandburg	MS	from	
11am-1pm	each	Friday.	
	
	


